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APRIL 2015 
 

NOTICE OF BY-ELECTION 
 

We are happy to announce there was interest from several people to fill the vacant position on council. In 
the end two individuals filed nomination forms to let their names stand.  Accordingly there will be a by-
election on May 2, 2015 between the hours of  10:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. at 10511-109 St. in Westlock (Front 
Door).  The candidates are: 
 

 Andre Huot 

 Nick Tywoniuk 
 

The summer village has made arrangements to have a mail in ballot for those who live out of  the area or 
are disabled. This can be done by mail, email or fax. If  you require a special ballot, please contact our 
office. If  you opt to use the mail in ballots you need to sign the disclosure of  your eligibility to vote and 
have your signature witnessed. In addition you must photocopy a piece of  photo identification and attach 
that to your disclosure to ensure that person is you.  Please ensure you have allowed sufficient time to 
ensure your ballot is received before May 2, 2015. Those documents can then be mailed to Marion 
Bancroft at any of  the information on the letterhead (email, fax or standard mail. 
 
OTHER SUMMER VILLAGE ITEMS OF INTEREST 
 

The roads appear to have survived the winter rather well. Last year there were concerns expressed about 
the adhesion between the topping and the existing surface that was applied on the roads. It appears the 
bond between the old and the new worked well and the roads seem to be holding up rather well. However 
with the spring melt the roads can become quite soft. Please keep this in mind when hauling heavy loads.  
 

Spring is officially here and with that comes the green grass. Before the grass greens up, however, the old 
dry grass and deadfall present the possibility of  wildfires. We follow the County of  Westlock for fire bans 
so please ensure you follow them. Remember that you are responsible for all fires you start and the costs 
of  fighting fires that get away from you are your responsibility.  
 

On May 16th (May long weekend) we will be cleaning up around the hall and picking debris from the roads. 
Anyone who wants to help out and volunteer an hour or two, we will meet at the hall at 10:00 a.m. and 
organize a clean up. 
 

Community Garage Sale – A number of  residents have expressed an interest in having individual 
“Garage Sales” this spring/summer. If  the community wants to have one week end designated for a 
community garage sale contact Ken @ 780-954-2248 and perhaps we can agree on a single date. 
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